
From: 
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2010 11:35 AM 
To: extended_missing_parts 
Subject: Opinion 

I just want to say that I tend to agree with the plan to extend the Provisional Patent 
application for an extra 12 months. There is so much waiting for other people to do their 
part of this process that a year just flies by so quickly that an extra year would really give 
some of these ideas a chance to make it. Thank you for your consideration, S Titus 


